

Eccleston Road Tovil Maidstone Kent ME15 6QN € 01622 754666➤ office@abc.aquilatrust.co.uk⊕ www.archbishopcourtenay.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Heather Chair of Governors: R O'Connell

25th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 6 Leavers' Service

Where has the time gone? This last year has flown by and it has been our absolute pleasure to get to know all of the Year 6 children. They have been an absolute delight to have at ABC, setting an excellent example to the younger children. They have worked tirelessly this year and what great things they have achieved.

To help us celebrate the children's wonderful achievements, we would like to invite you to the Year 6 Leavers' Service at All Saint's Church on Thursday 20 July at 9:30am. The whole family is welcome to join us in our celebrations. Children to come to school at normal time. During the service children will be awarded their trophies.

Please find further details below:

All Saint's Church, Mill St, Maidstone ME15 6YE

Parking can be found nearby either at College Road Car Park (1 College Rd, Maidstone ME15 6YH) or Palace Avenue Car Park (ME15 6NF, Palace Ave, Maidstone)

We will be sad to see them leave, but we know they will be moving onto such wonderful adventures and we know they will always have ABC in their hearts and will carry our values with them forever. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the school, its staff, its children and its community.

In addition to this, the children will have the usual tradition of 'shirt signing' on Friday 21<sup>st</sup> July. Please ensure that children bring in a spare polo shirt/shirt for this. Any child without a spare top will be unable to collect signatures as they need a clean shirt for their Leaver's Assembly. Year 6 parents may collect their children at 1:15pm on the last day of school. If you are unable to collect, then children will remain at school until the end of the day even if they normally walk home alone.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 20th July at 9:30am at All Saint's Church.

Best wishes

Miss C. Chapman and Mr M. Biddlecombe











Aguila, The Diocese of Canterbury Academies Trust

Unit 33, Folkestone Enterprise Centre, Shearway Business Park, Shearway Road, Folkestone Kent CT19 4RH